
Dear Parents, 

It is the end of our second successful year at Northmoor Academy, we continue to go from strength to 
strength. This is a result of the hard work of our staff, children and their families. In September, I will 
continue to work across both Richmond and Northmoor Academy with the support of Mrs Coleman as 
Head of Academy.  I am sure that you will agree that she is doing an excellent job - making our 
academy a great place to learn. 
 

Excellent Results 
I am pleased to announce that this year children in every year group at Northmoor have made good 
progress. With such a diverse and growing school community this is something that we can all 
celebrate.  At Key Stage Two the children were above national average in Writing, Grammar and 
Mathematics. Here are the results of our statutory tests. 
  

Year Six End of Key Stage Attainment  

At the expected 
standard in 

Northmoor Assessment 
Results 

National Average 2017 

Reading 38 71 

Writing 86 76 

Grammar and spelling 86 77 

Maths 76 75 

Combined Measure 38 61 
 

Goodbye and Good Luck 
This year we will also say goodbye to Miss Harvey and Miss Stuart. We wish them both lots of luck in 
their future careers.  
  

Congratulations  
This year Mr Davison have been part of the Teachfirst Programme. I am pleased to say that he passed 
with ‘flying colours’ and will continue to teach in Year Six in September.  
 

Growth 
In September, we will continue to grow to a three form entry primary academy. This means that there 
will be many new families. We will expand our staffing and leadership team to accommodate the 
growth and continue to ensure that every child receives the best education possible. I am sure that 
the whole school community will be very welcoming and that our children will model how to ‘be the 
best they can be.’ 
 

And finally… 
Thank you to pupils, staff and parents for all their hard work this year. We are an excellent team 
who work together to ensure all our children get the very best education. I am very proud of 
everyone, they go above and beyond to ensure that we continue to be the best we can be. 
 

Eid Mubarak to those families that will be celebrating during the summer holiday. 
 

Have a wonderful summer. School reopens to children on Tuesday 4th September from 8:15am 
 

Warm Regards 

 
Executive Principal 
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